
 

Online/Virtual/Remote Places To Volunteer 
TED Talk Translation 
●​ Translate/transcribe 

TED Talks. 
○​ Website 

 The Trevor Project 
●​ Aid with LGBTQ+ 

youth. Training given. 
○​ Website 

Cards4Kindness 
●​ Write cards for people 

in need. 
○​ Website 

Smithsonian Digital 
Volunteers 

●​ Transcribe historical 
documents/records 

○​ Website 

By The People 
●​ Transcribe documents 

from the Library of 
Congress.  

○​ Website 

Missing Maps 
●​ Use satellite images 

to map digitally 
uncharted territories. 

○​ Website 

For Goodness Cakes 
●​ At-home 

baking-based 
opportunity. 
Orientation provided.  

○​ Website 

The Nature Conservatory 
●​ Multiple 

environment-based 
opportunities. Flexible 
hours available.  

○​ Website 

DOROT USA 
●​ Form communications 

with senior citizens via 
phone calls, Zoom, 
writing cards, etc. 

○​ Website 

UN Volunteers 
●​ Help advance global 

peace, development, 
and humanitarian 
efforts. Multiple 
opportunities are 
available. 

○​ Website 

Operation Gratitude 
●​ Give gratitude to 

communities in need. 
Multiple programs in 
different interests are 
available for remote 
work.  

○​ Website 

Best Buddies 
●​ Help end the social, 

economic, and 
physical isolation of 
people with IDD. 
Multiple opportunities 
available 

○​ Website 

Learn To Be 
●​ Work 1-on-1 with the 

same student each 
week, for as long as 
you need to help them 
reach their goals. The 
subject you tutor is up 
to you. 

○​ Website 

The Kids Circle 
Foundation 

●​ Help provide support 
to children who are in 
the hospital or have 
learning disabilities. 
Multiple programs 
available. 

○​ Website 

Project Gutenberg 
●​ Help produce eBooks 

by digitizing writings, 
proofreading texts, 
and verifying/ 
correcting the work of 
other proofreaders. 
Flexible hours offered. 

○​ Website 

Science Buddies 
●​ For those interested in 

sharing their science 
knowledge. Flexible 
and convenient hours.  

○​ Website 

Zooniverse 
●​ Easy to volunteer. 

Flexible with different 
volunteer 
opportunities. 

○​ Website 

The Humane Society  
●​ Help animals from 

home. Multiple 
programs are 
available.  

○​ Website 

Volunteer Search Engines 

DoSomething.org United Way.org Volunteer Match.org 

 

https://www.ted.com/participate/translate
https://www.thetrevorproject.org/volunteer/
https://cards4kindness.weebly.com/
https://transcription.si.edu/
https://crowd.loc.gov/
https://www.missingmaps.org/
https://www.forgoodnesscakes.org/volunteer
https://www.nature.org/en-us/get-involved/how-to-help/volunteer/
https://www.dorotusa.org/volunteer
https://www.unv.org/become-online-volunteer
https://www.operationgratitude.com/volunteer/
https://www.bestbuddies.org/volunteer/
https://www.learntobe.org/apply
https://www.thekidscirclefoundation.org/volunteer
https://www.gutenberg.org/help/volunteers_faq.html
https://www.sciencebuddies.org/about/how-to-volunteer
https://www.zooniverse.org/get-involved
https://www.humanesociety.org/volunteer
https://www.dosomething.org/us/about/volunteer-hours
https://www.unitedway.org/get-involved/volunteer
https://www.volunteermatch.org/

